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3 October 2024 
 
RM 
fyi-request-27969-bb06ec5c@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear RM,  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
I am writing in response to your Official Information Act (OIA) request, which was received by Lotto 
NZ on 18 September 2024 requesting: 
 

1.  PDF copies of Modules 3 and 9 of our retailer training. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please find the attached PDFs of Module 3 and 9 in response to your OIA request.  

 
I trust this provides you with the information that you need, please get in touch if you have any 

further questions.  

Yours sincerely,  

Desre Hilson 

Communications Advisor - Corporate 

Lotto New Zealand 
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